
May 2, 2024

The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
H-307, U.S. Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building     
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515

The Honorable Steve Womack The Honorable Mike Quigley
2358-A Rayburn HOB 1036 Longworth HOB
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Cole, Chairman Womack, Ranking Member DeLauro, and Ranking Member Quigley:

As you draft the upcoming Transportation, Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
appropriations bill for FY 2025, I ask that you consider the following requests:

1. Highway 380 Improvement Project for Collin County, Texas, located at 4690 Community Ave, Suite 
200, McKinney, Texas, 75071, as a community funding project. This project is a good use of taxpayer 
funds because a reliable, efficient transportation system is essential to providing adequate mobility for 
all the County's growth. The project will provide the ability for people and goods to move in and 
through the County without the congestion that will result from the growth without improvements such 
as this. 

Sincerely,

Keith Self
Member of Congress


